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We would like to inform our members that the synthesis of the Association new Committees for the 

term 2024-2026 is as follows:  

 

1 AML and Compliance Affairs Committee  
S/N Member-firm Representative 

1 Trident Trust Company (Cyprus) Ltd Maria Chan (President) 

2 AJK Bureau of Consultants Ltd Pambos Mannouris 

3 Alter Domus Ltd Marianna Epenetou Costea 

4 Bridge Global Solutions Ltd Paris Nicolaides 

5 C.X. Financia A.S. Ltd Xenia Neophytou 

6 Chelco Management Services Ltd Elina Christofi 

7 Cyproman Services Ltd Natasa Gregoriadou 

8 Dema Services Ltd Charis Raftopoulos 

9 E. Neocleous Trust Company Ltd Dorina Mastora 

10 Enalian Consulting Ltd Georgia Antoniou 

11 Executive Business Consultants Ltd George Mylonas 

12 Guricon Ltd Erasmia Constantinou 

13 Insero Ltd Andreas Diomidous 

14 Korpus Prava Corporate Services Ltd Irina Otrokhova 

15 Meridian Trust Ltd  Andreas Georgakis 

16 Nobel Trust Ltd  Marianna Orphanidou 

 

2 Tax & Legal Affairs Committee  
S/N Member-firm Representative 

1 Baker Tilly Corporate Services Ltd Valentinos G. Pavlides (President) 

2 Bridge Global Ltd Nikolas Italos 

3 Executive Business Consultants Ltd Kyriakos Kitsis 

4 GP Audit World Ltd Yiannis Athanasiou 

5 Guricon Ltd  Theodoros Louca 

6 Korpus Prava Corporate Services Ltd Oleksandr Pustovoi 

7 Main Partner Trust (Cyprus) Ltd Aljona Sakharova 

8 Nobel Trust Ltd Michalis Violaris 

9 Oneworld Ltd Theodoros Theodorou 

10 Pageserve Ltd Stella Strati 

11 Vistra Ltd Irodotos Irodotou 
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3 PR & Communications Committee  
S/N Member-firm Representative 

1 Chelco Management Services Ltd Andys Petrou (President) 

2 Dixcart Management (Cyprus) Ltd Jake Magell 

3 Guricon Ltd  Maria Gaitanou 

4 Korpus Prava Corporate Services Ltd Iulianna Ambarcumian 

 

The Association would like to express its appreciation to all the member firm professionals that have 

expressed an interest and are now engaged in our committees. With the support and commitment of 

all, the Association will continue to engage in relevant consultations and express opinions for the 

benefit of our members and industry. 

 

The Association will keep you updated of relevant actions and initiatives of our committees.  

 

Please feel free to contact us in relation to any other matter that seeks the Committee’ and our 

attention. 

 

Nicosia, 25th October 2024 

 


